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PRESS RELEASE 
Donald Dewey, M.D., provides aid in the UKRAINE on a 
medical mission trip. 

 
Pensacola, FL, June 1, 2011:  Please join Medical Center 
Clinic as we congratulate orthopaedic surgeon, Donald 
Dewey, M.D., for his diligent efforts in the Ukraine. 
 
Donald Dewey, M.D., orthopaedic surgeon with the 
Musculoskeletal Center at Medical Center Clinic, treats all areas 
of general orthopaedics and specializes in comprehensive surgical 
and non-surgical foot and ankle care. He attained his medical 
degree from Eastern Tennessee State University and went on to 
complete both an internship and residency training from the 
University of Kentucky. He finished with a foot and ankle 
fellowship from Harborview Medical Center in Seattle. Dr. 
Dewey is board certified in orthopaedic surgery.   
 
The purpose of this mission trip was to provide medical relief in 
areas where healthcare is limited or difficult to obtain. Dr. Dewey 
and the other participating physicians successfully treated fifteen 
surgical patients with 21 total surgical procedures performed 
during the week, as well as numerous patient/parent consultations 
along the way. Furthermore, they proved triumphant in 
negotiations with the Ukrainian Rotary Club for sponsorship, 

establishment of an American-Ukrainian lecture circuit in the university & establishment of a children’s diabetic 
management program.  

“International relations are proving excellent between our two countries, and diplomacy was very evident 
in the spirit of sharing services & information with the Ukrainians.” stated Dr. Dewey. 

“Dr. Dewey’s immense enthusiasm for his profession and his commitment to his patients make it obvious that 
he is an exceedingly compassionate and experienced physician,” stated Kimberly Grant, VP of Corporate 
Marketing and Strategies with Medical Center Clinic. Medical Center Clinic has more than 70 years experience 
in exceptional and innovative care and we are dedicated to attracting the highest qualified medical staff.                                                               
 
MORE INFORMATION? For more information or to schedule an appointment with Dr. Dewey, please 
contact the department of Orthopaedics at the Musculoskeletal Center 850.474.8300 
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